
September 18, 2023

 
We are urgently asking all City members to attend the  
September 21st City of Edmonton Unit Meeting, on Zoom or  
in person at the CSU 52 Office!

Your Bargaining Team will be present to discuss the City of 
Edmonton’s proposal to roll back your wages to pre-2018  
levels.

Our best estimate of the City of Edmonton’s offer of an economic 
increase is 0% for 2021, 1% for 2022, and 2% for 2023.

Add that to the 0% increases in 2019 and 2020 and the resultant 
is 3% over a 5-year period.

The City has already moved and will be moving the membership 
from 33.75 hours/week to either 36.9 or 40 hours/week.

The move to 36.9 hours results in a 3.1% decrease in your hourly 
rate.

The move to 40 hours results in a 5.5% decrease in your hourly 
rate.

The net of these numbers means that those moved to 36.9 
hours/week will be making 0.1% less per hour than they did in 
2018, and 2.5% less per hour for those moved to 40 hours.

We need to talk, register for the September 21st City  
of Edmonton Unit Meeting!

Your CSU 52 City Bargaining Team:

Pierre Blanchette, Tracy Foran, Jared Cutting,  
Joe Childs, Amanda Pickett

Get your button!

Download an avatar!

Connect with us on  
social media!

CITY OF 
EDMONTON

https://csu52.org/Shared_Content/Events/Event_display.aspx?EventKey=COESEP23
https://csu52.org/Shared_Content/Events/Event_display.aspx?EventKey=COESEP23
https://csu52.org/Web/Get-Involved/Surveys/Signature-of-Support-Bargaining-Teams.aspx

